
 (202) 419-2515 | connect@DHEHalliance.org | DHEHalliance.org 

February 4, 2022 

The Honorable Patty Murray 

Chairman, Senate Health, Education, 

Labor, and Pensions Committee 

428 Senate Dirksen Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

The Honorable Richard Burr 

Ranking Member, Senate Health, 

Education, Labor, and Pensions 

Committee 

428 Senate Dirksen Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

RE: Discussion Draft Legislation on the PREVENTS Pandemics Act 

Dear Chairwoman Murray and Ranking Member Burr: 

The Digital Health for Equitable Health Alliance (DHEH) appreciates the opportunity to 

provide feedback on the Prepare for and Respond to Existing Viruses, Emerging New 

Threats, and Pandemics Act (PREVENT Pandemics Act or “The Act”), the Committee’s 

bipartisan discussion draft legislation. We applaud your leadership and the efforts the 

Committee has taken to address the important challenge of improving the country’s public 

health and medical preparedness and response systems in the wake of the COVID-19 

pandemic. 
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 If 

you have any questions about the DHEH or its recommendations, please feel free to contact 

Michael Werner at michael.werner@hklaw.com or 202.345.3668. 
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